
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Washington, Cheryl' <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>

Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 10/25/2017 4:36:19 PM

Subject: RE: Updated/new ad

Looks good
 

From: Washington, Cheryl [mailto:cwashington@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 11:46 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Danny Varat 
Subject: Updated/new ad
 
Importance: High
 
Morning!
 
Please review and let me know if there are changes.
 
Thanks!
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